From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:26:02 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 1:56 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Daniel Armstrong

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN.

This proposal to increase delivery charges and rates is absurd.

My billing for a 60 dollar bill consists of 15 dollars gas use, the other 45 DOLLARS goes to a customer charge, the
delivery cost to enbridge and then delivery to ME. WHAT MORE ARE WE PAYING FOR. Enbridge estimated my
gas costs over the winter months of 2021 and didn’t even tell me, I then received a several hundred dollar bill in the
spring because their estimations were based on SUMMER USAGE, and unfortunately EQUAL BILLING
WOULDNT FIX THIS. The pricing is outrageous just to heat a home when they can’t be bothered to read meters
and keep people’s bills accurate. This world is taking everything anyone has and making affordable living

impossible.

I STRONGLY disagree with this proposal and wish there was a different supply company I could use.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





